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 This week’s star of the week winners:                  

1LG    Jesse B    1KD   Reggie B   

2CA Theo A   2EH    Theo M 

3ER  (on trip)  3KC     (on trip) 

4RD Paighton F  4TF     Connor H 

5HC  Jack R              5CT      Bella T 

6BA  Jessica L         6HB     Maisie R 

Attendance:                                                                     

The class with the highest attendance this week:      

2EH (they get the chance to have 15 minutes extra 

choice time next week).      

The child with 100% attendance this week:              

Mason H (5CT)chosen by a random generator: —he 

gets to choose a book from Miss Bowers’  selection 

of prize books.       

1st Bramber 2nd Amberley + Arundel  4th Lewes 

Diary Dates for this term: 

Wed 28th Feb—Tues 5th March School Book Fair 

Mon 4th & Wed 6th March     Parents’ Evenings 3:30pm—6pm 

Thurs 7th March      World Book Day  

Mon 18th March   Open Classrooms  2:45pm—3:30pmm 

Fri 22nd March    Easter discos 

Summer Term—key dates: 

Mon 22nd—Fri 26th April      Y6 Bikeability week 

Mon 10th June    Open Classrooms 2:45pm—3:30pm 

Fri 21st June    Summer Fayre  3:15pm 

Thurs 4th July    Sports Day  (KS1 am / KS2 pm) 

Tues 9th July    Y6 Production 1:30pm 

Thurs 11th July    Y6 Production 6pm 

Mon 22nd July    Y6 Presentation Evening 6pm 

PTA Event Dates: 

Fri 23rd Feb  -  Film night 3:30pm 

Fri 22nd March  - School discos 

Sat 18th May  - Car boot sale 

Fri 21st June   -  Summer Fair 

PTA Film Night: 

As advertised on recent newsletters, the next PTA event is the film 

evening on Friday 23rd February, straight after school. This year, there 

will be a film for KS1 in a classroom (Trolls 3) and a film for KS2 in the 

hall (Wonka). The ticket price is £4:00 and this will include a carton 

drink, a snack pack of biscuits and a packet of crisps. A letter will be 

sent out next week with details of how to buy the tickets via Sumup (in 

the same way the fireworks tickets were sold). Pick up will be at 

5:30pm for KS1 and 5:40pm for KS2. 

It hardly seem possible that there is just one week left before half term.  You will have seen from the diary dates that there 

are a number of events next half term—details and booking arrangements will be sent nearer the time. Year 3 have been on 

their trip to Fishbourne Roman Palace today and had a super time. It is always wonderful to hear comments 

from members of the public about the politeness they see in our children. 

 

Very well done to   

Oscar A from 4RD who 

has been awarded a 

Blue Peter badge for a 

drawing he sent into 

the programme. 

Good News… you are now able to order Chartwells hot lunches up until the end of the summer term. 
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World Book Day: 

 

The annual WBD falls on Thursday 7th March this year and once again we are inviting the 

children to dress up if they would like to. They have a choice of dressing as a book      

character (and bring the book in with the character in it) or come in pyjamas/dressing 

gown (bringing a favourite bedtime story book). There will be an extra focus on books 

and reading in school that week as part of our book week, however, as you know,     

reading is a high priority for us in school year-round. 

 

Perhaps you could think of something to do that week to raise the profile of books at 

home. A trip to the library? Read an extra story at bedtime? Read to your child?      

Download and listen to an e-book? Tell friends about a great book you have read.                         

 

 

Within the next week your child will bring home their annual £1 book 

token. It may be in their book bag so do look carefully as they have   

monetary value! They can be used in exchange for one of the new £1 

books available in Waterstones and Sainsburys or used as a £1 token 

towards the cost of other books. The photos below shows just some of 

the £1 books available this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual school book fair will be in school from Wednesday 28th February until 

Tuesday 5th March. As in previous years there will be a wide variety of books on 

sale for all levels of readers. Payment can be by card or cash. The £1 book tokens 

are also valid to use. 
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Seesaw:  If your child has homework set on ‘Seesaw’ but you are in need of an updated log in code, please do email Mrs    

Trahern who will send it to you. ptrahern@georgiangardens.co.uk 

Free, for collection: 

Some of our children have been excited to have new chairs in their 

classrooms as part of our rolling programme of maintaining good 

quality furniture in school. Year 5 have had new, slightly taller tables 

more suited to their age. This does mean that we have 30 old 

tables available. Would you like one for your shed? Spare 

room? Office? Contact school if you 

would like to have one.  
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       Premier Sport Camps during February half term: 


